
Wells 201, 202 and 203  
Phase 1B Pipelines
In the Spring of 2021, Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) will begin work on an important pipeline project in the 
City of San Jacinto.

EMWD’s Wells 201, 202 and 203 Phase 1B Pipeline project will allow us to move water from four new groundwater wells 
in the San Jacinto Valley to a planned groundwater treatment facility at Hewitt Street and Evans Street in San Jacinto.

The new pipelines will be within the public right of way in East 7th Street, E. Evans Street, and Old 2nd Street, and 
through several EMWD easements. 

Construction on these pipelines is anticipated to last one year and will be done during daytime hours. Work along East 
7th Street near North Mountain Middle School and Estudillo Elementary School will be done either during summer 
break or with reduced working hours to accommodate school schedules.

These new pipelines are an important part of EMWD’s Groundwater Reliability Plus initiative, which will increase our 
reliance on local groundwater and help our region become more sustainable, especially during periods of statewide 
water shortages. 
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EMWD asks that all motorists and pedestrians use caution in active 
construction sites for the safety of the community and our work crews. Traffic 
control measures will be in place, including electronic signage.

EMWD makes every effort to be a good neighbor both during and after 
construction and appreciates the public’s patience as we work to secure your 
water supply future. 

For more information, please contact EMWD Public Affairs Officer Kevin 
Pearson at 951-928-3777, ext. 4219.

Para recibir una copia de esta información en Español, por favor comuniquese con 
EMWD al 951-928-3777, ext. 4370.


